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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

The weather has been great this past week, so I've been cleaning up the brush

and trees that are around my main tower.  The tower had a big tree come down

into the guy wires last June during a hard wind storm.  It broke the tower off

at about the 60 foot area, and has been leaning into the trees ever since.  With

all of the rainy weather last summer nothing could be done with it.  With any

hope I can get the tower out of the trees, on the ground, and taken apart.  Once

it's apart I can start putting it back up.

A couple Amateurs in Jackson County have expressed interest in the AREDN

(Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network) project.  With the Jackson County Hamfest

coming up on May 7th a couple of the Amateurs in Wood County are hoping to take

enough equipment to the Hamfest to put on a demonstration of how the data

project works.  If they get interested enough down that way, we may try to get a

path from Wood County to Jackson County.  We are already establishing a path

into Ritchie County.  Some of the local Amateurs are using the AREDN project to

cross over to the DAREN system and check into the State Wide DAREN Net.

There were only 33 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Frank

Hughes, WD8DEP, who has been participating in the net since November 20, 2004,

has completed 900 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.
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